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To Whom It May Concern,
As a 32-year-old single mother, the whole family program has helped my family in 
many different aspects. From unconditional support to knowledge of useful resources,
and, much, much, more; I am extremely grateful for the support of my whole family 
coach. About a year ago, I suffered from a massive stroke and the support that 
surrounded my family was unwavering. This program goes above and beyond for the 
families it supports! 
Sincerely,
A grateful single mother


